
 
 
 

Appendix 3 – Recommendations arising from Streets & Environment Sub-Committee; 14 March 2023 

Item: Waste, Recycling and Street Cleansing Contract Specification 

Recommendation 
Number  

Recommendation Political 
Lead 

Officer Lead 

SE.1.23/24 The Sub-Committee recognised there was a large number of households in 
the Borough that used communal bins and recommends that the 
specification of the Waste, Recycling and Street Cleansing contract includes 
a requirement for identifying a successful solution for managing waste and 
recycling collections from these properties. 

Councillor 
Scott 

Roche 

Steve Iles 

SE.2.23/24 The Sub-Committee recommends that the Council plans some specific 
actions to help resident engagement, communication and behavioural 
change under the new waste contract, using data to ensure the borough’s 
recycling rates are maximised and that residents get the most out of the 
contract. 

Councillor 
Scott 

Roche 

Steve Iles 

SE.3.23/24 The Sub-Committee recommends that there was a continuation of an ‘as-is’ 
service for residents in terms of a collection frequency. 

Councillor 
Scott 

Roche 

Steve Iles 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
Item: Cabinet Report - Local Planning Authority Service Transformation 

Recommendation 
Number  

Recommendation Political 
Lead 

Officer Lead 

SE.4.23/24 The Sub-Committee recommended that Councillors be invited to attend 
future Planning Resident Engagement events. 

Councillor 
Jeet Bains 

Heather 
Cheesbrough 

 


